IECMH Webinar

December 10, 2024

12pm-1pm CST

Q: Do | have to attend all five (5) sessions in order to participate in the CPP training?

A: No, each of these sessions are stand-alone sessions and you can attend as many as you would like.
Although, we highly encourage you to attend as many sessions as your schedule allows if you are considering
applying to a future CPP training cohort.

Q: How do | register for each of the IECMH Training Sessions?

A: You can register for each of the the sessions by accessing our IECMH Training webpage:
https://laevidencetopractice.com/iecmh-rfa-2025/

Q: Will challenging parents include high-conflict divorce, separation?

A: Yes, high-conflict divorce and separation will be covered during the training.

Q: How much practice is being done with the Assest-Limited, Income-Constrained, Employed (ALICE)
population? Specifically in the 70802, 70805, and 70807 areas of Baton Rouge?

A: CPP has been utilized with a large variety of populations across many cultures, it has been found to be
useful for children and families from various backgrounds. We do provide resources for using the model with
specific populations that may need additional support.

Q: Are clinical interns (master's level) in practicum and internships allowed to join with staff therapists who
are fully licensed?

A: Yes, if you are license eligible, in the process of getting your degree, or working towards becoming licensed,
you can join this training.

Q: When will the next CPP training start?

A: Spring 2025.

Q; What is your capacity for each session?


https://laevidencetopractice.com/iecmh-rfa-2025/

A: We are allowing 50 participants for each session.

Q: Is this for providers who work with Medicaid and Children? Do you have to be a Licensed Social Worker
(LCSW)?

A: Yes, this is for providers who work with Medicaid children and families. You do not need to be an LCSW,
however you must be license eligible and working towards licensure to join this opportunity.

Q: What time will registration open?

A: Registration will open on Wednesday, December 11, 2024. It will be released in a MailChimp
announcement.

Q: | completed CPP many years ago. Would it be beneficial to do it again?

A: If you are rostered and completed all components of the training, it is not recommended that you re-take
the entire CPP training. We would suggest joining an ongoing CPP consultation group for people who have
completed training and would like additional support with ensuring fidelity with the model.

Q: Will the IECMH training sessions be recorded for future viewing if we are not able to attend them all?

A: No, the IECMH training sessions will not be recorded, they will only be offered live.

Q: Are CSWs eligible for CPP training?

A: Yes, CSWs are eligible for CPP training.



